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 Stephan Jain COMMNT2015/5583/P 15/02/2016  18:12:24 This revised plan still would change the character of this part of camden Mews. The building line is 

brought forward. The appearance of the house would not be in keeping with this part of the street.  It 

would reduce the amount of light to neighbours including ourselves.  It would look like a crowded site 

because the plan attempts to put too much accomodation into a very small footprint.  It would look 

wrong and as a near neighbour I strongly object to this plan.
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